
 

 
310 S. Meridian St. | Greenwood, IN 46143 | www.greenwoodlibrary.us | 317-881-1953 (phone)| 317-881-1963 (fax) 

 

Contact:  Valerie Moore     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Tel.: 317-885-5036 x 1206                                                      October 27, 2016 
Email:  vmoore@greenwoodlibrary.us 
GPL Press Room: http://www.greenwoodlibrary.us/press 

 

Greenwood Public Library Celebrates NaNoWriMo 

Greenwood Public Library (GPL) is once again encouraging the local community to spend the month of November 

writing.   November is National Novel Writing Month (NaNoWriMo), a creative writing project sponsored by the 

nonprofit www.nanowrimo.org.  The goal of NaNoWriMo is to get people of all ages to try to write a novel (50,000 

words) in 30 days during the month of November. 

GPL will be celebrating NaNoWriMo with weekly write-ins and a Halfway Party on November 15th.   The Halfway Party 

will feature local author Saundra Mitchell who will provide a pep talk to keep NaNo participants going for the rest of 

November. 

What: NaNoWriMo Write Ins 
Where: Greenwood Public Library 
When: Saturdays in November 11am – 5pm 
Cost: Free 
For More Info: 881-1953 or www.greenwoodlibrary.us 
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